






I/we seek the following decision from the Local Authority:(give precise details) 

Continue… 

4. It is evident that the proposed heavy trucking operations pose significant risks, 

not only to infrastructure but also to the safety and tranquillity of communities 

along SH6. Our concern extends to the safety of schoolchildren, cyclists, 

pedestrians, and tourists, as we believe that all people, no matter where they 

are, deserve to navigate our roads without added danger. 

5. Our profound appreciation for the current amenity values of the affected areas 

draws us to protect them. We recognise that these values attract visitors and 

residents alike, and the proposal if approved, would undoubtedly diminish the 

natural beauty of our coastal environment, erode the social bonds of 

communities, and diminish the recreational experiences we hold dear. 

6. Our genuine concern for the well-being of the Westland petrels, the Tāiko, is a 

reflection of our commitment to the broader ecosystem. We recognise the 

potential for devastating cumulative effects from the proposed mining and 

trucking activities, particularly during the darkness hours, which could create 

dangerous light distractions for these already threatened birds. 

7. The heavy use of fossil-fueled machinery and trucking associated with this 

project deeply troubles us due to its contribution to carbon emissions. We 

firmly believe that our responsibility to combat climate change goes hand in 

hand with protecting the environment. 

8. It is disheartening to see a proposal that appears to contradict the West Coast 

Regional Council's "Untamed Natural Wilderness" strategy, which prioritizes 

the preservation of our natural environment. Furthermore, we worry about the 

negative impact on local nature tourism operators and accommodation 

providers, who are essential stakeholders in our shared commitment to 

environmental preservation. 

9. The potential hazards of radiation and the absence of a New Zealand code of 

practice for managing radiation safety in the mining industry are deeply 

concerning to us, as they raise questions about the long-term consequences 

for both local and broader ecosystems. 



10. We firmly believe that the proposal contradicts the principles of the Resource 

Management Act, as well as numerous national, regional, and district-level 

objectives and policies that have been put in place to safeguard our 

environment. Our shared commitment to environmental protection drives our 

opposition to a project that runs counter to these vital principles and 

safeguards. 

 




